
    

 
 

 

 
 
October 3, 2023 
 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Effective 2023-24, both the State and Federal funds for Educationally Related Mental Health 
Services (ERMHS) will be allocated directly to LEAs. The CDE calculates this funding based upon 
each unit of Average Daily Attendance (ADA) for the current fiscal year as of the second principal 
apportionment. 
 
Member LEAs should expect a 2023-24 Grant Award Notification (GAN) from the CDE for 
Resource 3327. Like other GANs, the Federal Mental Health GAN requires a wet signature from 
the approving official, and it must be mailed to the CDE. Additionally, the LEA must submit periodic 
expenditure reports to receive funds. Note: The Federal Mental Health funds are restricted to 
services as provided on a student’s IEP. 
 
We confirmed with the CDE that Member LEAs should expect an Advance Principal 
Apportionment from the CDE for Resource 6546. Note: The State Mental Health funds can be 
used for services for students with or without an IEP. 
 
For more information on these funds: 

• Federal Mental Health information can be found here. 
• State Mental Health information can be here. 

 
Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at ccoleman@edcoe.org.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Calli R. Coleman, MBA, CBO 
Director, SELPA Business Services 

https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/fo/profile.asp?id=5759
https://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/se/index.asp
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